
John Kennedy 

From: Berrong, Fred [fred.berrong@ngc.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2006 2:50 PM

To: John Kennedy

Cc: Schuemann, Vance W.

Subject: File# 0126-EXST-2006

Page 1 of 1File# 0126-EXST-2006

5/4/2006

 
Mr. Kennedy:  

Per our conversation today, please cancel the aforenoted STA, as it has been superceded by permanent license 
#WD2XWP.  

Thanks,  

Fred Berrong  
Northrop Grumman Corporation  




